
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 12/14/2012 11:08:42 AM 
To: cft@cpuc.ca.gov (cft@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: Followup info 

Charlotte 

Here's a link to a recent Commission decision that may be helpful - SCE GRC. On page 30, 
you'll see that the Commission authorized SCE to establish a SONGS memo account effective 
January 1, 2012 to track for post-2011 expenditures. 

That decision was voted out November 29, 2012. 

http://wwwregrel/Docs/GRC2012-SCE-Ph-I./Final-Decisions/CPUC/20.12/GRC2 /E-Pfa-
I Final-Dec CP I. "4 > j; A F) I 1 I I o ! A M pdt 

To clarify one aspect of our discussion yesterday, PG&E initially asked for a memorandum 
account on December 2, 2010 (Advice 3171-G), but that was denied (without prejudice) on 
May 5, 2011 (Resolution G-3453). In denying our request, the Commission said it would 
evaluate the request in the Gas Safety OIR (R.l 1-02-019) which is where PSEP is housed. We 
filed for a MA in this proceeding the same day - May 2011. That motion has been pending for 
18 months without the ALJ or Commission considering it. The Bushey PD specifically denies 
including any expenses incurred prior to the effective date of the decision (see pp. 84-85 of the 
decision.) 

Thanks again for the time yesterday. 

Laura 

Office: 415.973.8663 

Cell: 415.828.3739 

Personal cell: 512.413.7482 
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